
WHAT’S NEW

1 The second trimester is coming to an end February 19, 2021, followed by

Elementary Conference Week February 22-26, 2021. Check with your school site

for the conference schedule.

The next board meeting will be Wednesday, February 17, 2021, from 5-7 PM and

will be focused on goal setting for the next three years.

GET REGISTERED FOR 2021-22!2 Student registration is happening for the 2021-22 school year! Registering early

allows each school and program to be staffed with the best candidates. 

When registering, we will gauge parent interest for in-person and exclusive

distance learning through the Champions Academy. Families will select their

program preference for the next school year, keeping in mind this is not a final

commitment. 

Families will commit to in-person instruction or the Champions Academy in April

when more information is available.
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WHAT'S NEW THIS WEEK

VACCINATION + HEALTH REMINDERS3 Vaccinations are now available to Phase 1B Tier One, who are 65+, and those in

education, childcare, emergency services, and food and agriculture.

If a student isn’t feeling well or has COVID-19 symptoms, they must immediately

quarantine and contact their school so our nurse can follow up with additional

information.

As a cautionary measure, if a family member is awaiting a COVID-19 test,

awaiting results, or potentially exposed to a positive case, we ask you to self-

quarantine your children until results are in. 

COVID-19 testing continues at an appointment only site in Roseville at the Maidu

Activity Center. Schedule testing at lhi.care/covidtesting or call 888.634.1123.

COVID-19 testing site continues by appointment at Placer County Office of

Education, 655 Menlo Drive, Rocklin for exposed students and RCSD staff.

Schedule testing at https://placercounty.setmore.com/.
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GREAT NEWS!4 Congratulations to Cooley Middle School Principal Karen Calkins for being

awarded the title of Placer County Middle Grades Principal of the Year.

Congratulations to Cirby Elementary School, Principal Karen Quinlan, staff and

students for earning the PBIS Community Cares Award. PBIS stands for Positive

Behavioral Interventions and Supports and is a program designed to improve

outcomes for all students. 

Join our RCSD work-family! Check out our open positions here.
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